
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 8/10/2021 10:17 AM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

08/10/2021 

M R  David Muirhead 
10 - 10 Eastbank AVE 
COLLAROY NSW 2097 

RE: DA2021/1612 - 1 Clarke Street NARRABEEN NSW 2101 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I refer to the D A  for the continuation o f  the seawall at Collaroy. The D A  does not include sand nourishment 
for the beach as an adjunct to the proposal. The building o f  a sea wall that will, according to many experts, 
lead to further beach loss would be shortsighted. 

Additionally, the design o f  the wall seems to be at odds with expert advice as to design for beach 
maintenance. Whilst the building protection moment is obvious the future damage to the beach and the 
foreshore profile is not. This issue should be addressed in the DA. I have read that revetment walls are more 
effective for beach maintenance. 

I would hope that the community who do not live on the beach still have a beach to enjoy at the end o f  this 
project. 

2021/705738


